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August 2024 | Rochedale South     
Water Main Relocations 

What is happening? 
In preparation for the stormwater drainage 
infrastructure upgrade by Council’s Road 
Infrastructure Delivery Branch, Logan 
Water is carrying out water main 
relocation works in your area. 

To minimise disruption, the water mains will 
be installed using a combination of 
construction methods, including underground 
drilling, and open trench construction. 

Where is it happening? 

The works will occur in Council-owned 
Road reserve along Woodlands Drive, 
Glengala Drive, Underwood Road, and 
Lancelot Street in Rochedale South (see 
the map overleaf for further details). 

When is it happening? 

Work will commence in early-August 2024 
and is scheduled to be completed by mid-
September 2024. The timing and duration 
of the works is subject to construction and 
weather conditions.  

Construction works will generally occur 
between 7.00am and 6.00pm, Monday to 
Friday. Weekend works and nights are not 
expected however properties affected will 

be notified separately prior to the works 
occurring. 

What can I expect? 
Logan Water will make every effort to 
minimise disruption to the community 
during these works. However, some 
localised construction impacts may be 
experienced at times including: 

• Noise, dust, and vibration from 
machinery. The site team will mitigate 
these impacts where possible. 

• Some residents may experience multiple 
temporary water outages (for up to eight 
hours) during the works. Affected 
residents will receive a separate notice of 
these water outages prior to the works. 
Please check your mailbox. 

• Changed pedestrian routes, parking 
restrictions and possible detours at 
times. 

• Frequent truck movements to and from 
work sites to allow machinery / materials 
to be delivered and removed. 

• Logan Water will undertake all required 
vegetation removal in accordance with 
council and State Government 
requirements. 
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    Location of works 

We thank you for your cooperation and apologise for any inconvenience you may experience 
during these essential works. 

More information and feedback 
If you have any enquiries about the above work, please contact the Community 
Engagement team on 07 2899 7650 or email watercomms@logan.qld.gov.au 

For any further questions about the Woodlands Drive Master Drainage Upgrade project, 
contact Road Infrastructure Delivery Branch on 07 3412 3412 (business hours) or email 
roadcomms@logan.qld.gov.au 
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